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It's my pleasure to share with you our paper (Three new records of Orchids from Nepal) 
published in a recent issue of JJB. This work is part of my research project in Panchase, 
Central Nepal which was funded by the 'The Rufford Foundation' -'Ref. 22182-1'. 
 
Paper Title:  Three New Records of Orchids from Nepal  
 
Abstract:  Three orchid species, Ania penangiana (Hook. f.) Summerh., Neottia 
longicaulis (King & Pantl.) Szlach., and Odontochilus elwesii C. B. Clarke ex Hook. f. 
(Orchidaceae) are newly reported from Nepal. Diagnostic characters, distribution 
notes, and a photograph are provided for each taxon.  
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Above: Odontochilus elwesii, Below: Ania penangiana. 

 


